

Ouwehand Bouw Groep B.V.

Voorschoterweg 29 · 2235 SE · Katwijk ZH (071) 402 02 74 T

groep@ouwehandbouw.nl E www.ouwehandbouw.nl W

To our stakeholders

Katwijk ZH, 12-01-2022

Concerning

SDG's

Reference

HvdW/22288867

Dear Stakeholder,

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to a delay in submitting the necessary documents for the final report internally. Over the past year we have been working hard on the elaboration of the Sustainable Development Goals. However, we have not managed to process the results in the COP report. It is also preferable to submit the report at a later time in the year in the future, due to time pressure towards the end of the year in several other projects.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 13 April 2022 at the latest.

SAMEN

Sincerely yours,

Ouwehand Bouw Groep B.V.

Mr. Henk van der Wel

Jr. Real estate Developer / Pioneer sustainability and innovation



VERNIEUWEND



